
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Maxine Galert   
Sent: 17 May 2023 12:09 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2023/0017 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Re: Land Tilekiln Green, Great Hallingbury. 
 
I would like to put forward my objections to the above proposal as I feel that there has already been 
a large amount of damage done to the local wildlife and any further development would totally 
destroy what remains. 
 
This proposal should not be considered as it started prior to any biodiversity study being undertaken 
meaning any pre-existing natural habitat has not been considered and therefore should be given 
time to fully regenerate before any further consideration is given. 
 
Please send a message to these companies that they can’t destroy local wildlife and start work 
without seeking any prior permission. 
 
Regards 
Mrs Maxine Galert 

 
  

 
 

 




